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September 27, 2011

ATTN:  Matt Woebke

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.  This bill is drafted to be independent of 2011 AB−267 but to also mesh with
AB−267 if that bill passes.  Accordingly, in this bill, I have used different statutory
numbering and repeated the definition of “vehicle for recreational use” appearing in
AB−267.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions.  If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.

Aaron R. Gary
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261−6926
E−mail:  aaron.gary@legis.state.wi.us


